
EnviroScan - DNR, OGCC <dnr_ogcc.enviroscan@state.co.us>

Re: DN 180600130 - Byron Oil
1 message

Axelson - DNR, John <john.axelson@state.co.us> Mon, Aug 13, 2018 at 2:59 PM
To: Geoffrey Storm <GStorm@wsmtlaw.com>
Cc: "steven.mah@state.co.us" <steven.mah@state.co.us>, Robert Chesson <Robert.Chesson@state.co.us>

Mr. Storm,

I was out of the office last week, so my apologies for the slow reply.  COGCC approves of a one time 
extension to September 30, 2018, to complete the corrective actions that were listed as conditions of 
approval on the Form 27.

Please be advised, since Byron has elected to plug the well they will need to submit another Form 27 for 
COGCC prior approval to close the produced water pit (Facility #114378).  That closure will need to be 
done in accordance with Rules 905, 907, 909 & 910.
Thank you,
John 

John E. Axelson, P.G.
East Environmental Supervisor

P 303.894.2100 x5115 | F 303.894.2109 | C 303.916.0527

1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801, Denver, CO 80203

john.axelson@state.co.us | www.colorado.gov/cogcc

Cc.  Rem #10531 - Extension Approval Correspondence

On Thu, Aug 2, 2018 at 4:35 PM, Geoffrey Storm >GStorm@wsmtlaw.com<  wrote:

Steven,

Byron is working consistent with the COA in the Form 27, attached above. The Form 27 requires that two 
actions take place on or before August 31, 2018. 

The Commission Staff’s application at Docket No. 180600130 was however continued until the 
September 17-18 hearing of the Commission. As part of our ongoing negotiations toward an AOC, Byron 
desires to include a plan to plug and abandon the Dagenhart #1 well. However, Byron has identified 
significant efficiencies that may be gained by completing the work detailed in the Form 27 and plugging 
and abandoning the Dagenhart #1 well contemporaneously.  
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These matters being interrelated, Byron respectfully proposes to amend the Form 27 such that the 
AOC’s detailed therein be completed on/before September 30, 2018. 

Please notify me if the Commission is agreeable to this proposed amendment.

Thank you,

Geoffrey W. Storm

WELBORN SULLIVAN MECK & TOOLEY, P.C.
1125 17th Street, Suite 2200, Denver, CO 80202
EMAIL: gstorm@wsmtlaw.com
MAIN: 303-830-2500
DIRECT: 720-305-5809
MOBILE: 918-740-5003
FAX: 303-832-2366
WEBSITE: wsmtlaw.com

NOTICE:This electronic mail transmission including any

attachment is intended only for the person to whom it is

addressed and contains information that is confidential and

legally privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, please

immediately notify the sender at the email address above and

destroy all copies of this message. Thank you.
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